From: Daniel Smith

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 8:30 AM
To: Sherry Hoyo
Subject: FW: VP-19-000921 - Request to supplement record

Please attach to the record.

Dan

Daniel James Smith, AICP

Director of Community Affairs

City of Marco Island

50 Bald Eagle Drive, Marco Island, Florida 34145
(239) 389-5021 dsmith@cityofmarcoisland.com

From: Daniel Smith

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 12:43 PM

To: Zach Lombardo <zlombardo@wpl-legal.com>

Cc: Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>; Sherry Hoyo <shoyo@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Subject: RE: VP-19-000921 - Request to supplement record

Zach,

I have had complaints regarding this application. One of the issues is in relationship to current docks and their function if
this were approved. Can you show the adjacent docks in relation to what is being proposed.

Thank you

Daniel James Smith, AICP

Director of Community Affairs

City of Marco Island

50 Bald Eagle Drive, Marco Island, Florida 34145
(239) 389-5021 dsmith@cityofmarcoisland.com

From: Zach Lombardo <zlombardo@wpl-legal.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 12:11 PM

To: Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>; Daniel Smith <dsmith@cityofmarcoisland.com>; Sherry Hoyo
<shoyo@cityofmarcoisland.com>

Cc: Craig Woodward <CWoodward@wpl-legal.com>; Linday Compton <lcompton@wpl-legal.com>; Gwen Decrow
<gdecrow@wpl-legal.com>

Subject: VP-19-000921 - Request to supplement record

Sherry,



Pursuant to our telephone conference today, | am hereby requested that the attached be added to the record for review
by City Council.

This document was shown to the Planning Board, but it is currently not in the record.
Thank you.
Zach Lombardo, Esq.

Woodward, Pires & Lombardo, P.A.
{239) 649-6555 | 3200 Tamiami Tr. N., Ste. 200, Naples, FL 34103

This transmittal and/or attachments may be a confidential attorney-client communication or may otherwise be privileged or confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error; any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmittal is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this transmittal and/or attachments in error, please notify us immediately by reply or by telephone and immediately delete this
message and all its attachments.

"Please be advised that Florida’s Sunshine Law is applicable to any gathering or communication, whether formal or
casual, of two or more members of the same City Board or Committee, to discuss some matter on which foreseeable
action will be taken by the City Board or Committee."



